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Tena koe NN

OFFICIAL INFORMATION ACT REQUEST

Thank you for your request, received 15 November 2018, made under the Official
Information Act 1982, as follows (verbatim from your email):

I request the following information for the 2017/18 financial year:

1. The total amount spent on membership to the Koru Club. Please break this figure
down into the amount spent on joining fees, and the amount spent on
membership payments.

2. The total number of memberships paid for. In addition, is your agency a corporate
member or does it purchase memberships at the individual rate?

3. The term of the memberships (i.e. does your agency renew memberships on a
one year, two year, five year, or alternative basis?).

In response to your request, | can confirm that for the 2017/18 financial year, the Ministry for
Women has no information in scope of your request.

You have the right to seek a review of this decision by way of complaint to the Ombudsman,
under section 28(3) of the Official Information Act 1982.

Naku noa, na

Margaret Retier
Acting Chief Executive



